Congratulations Katie Lavin & the entire 8 grade class!

Our sincere thanks to the entire Ancillae community for all of the guidance, love and support that
you have shown Katie over the years.

Katie, we are so proud of the amazing person you have become. We are blessed to have your
smile brighten our days. We can’t wait to watch all of your successes at the Mount and beyond.
We love you! Mom, Dad and Teddy



